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P.R.No.17/2025                              Date:  28.02.2025 

Press Release 

 CMRL would like to inform passengers that, the facility of purchasing Group 

Ticket issued as Paper ticket, at ticketing counters for a group of 20 & above with 10% 

discounted fare, will be withdrawn w.e.f 1.3.2025.  This measure is taken to facilitate 

migration to digital ticketing. 

 However, the same product can be purchased through CMRL mobile App as a 

QR-Group ticket with 20% discounted fare. 

 We sincerely appreciate the continued support and increasing patronage of 

metro train services by our passengers. CMRL is committed to continuously improve 

the quality of its services. 

 

Issued By: Joint Director / Public Relations Officer   

                   CMRL, Chennai – 600 035.  


